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Comments: To Whom It  May Concern,

I have visited the 4-Lakes Area on numerous occasions on horseback.

It is a pristine area, and I am  hoping that it will stay that way in the future.

With the influx of residents in our area,  the possibility exists that voices for building access to motorized vehicles

will get louder.  I hope  you will be listening to the voices who prefer a quiet, almost untouched area and make

sure it remains accessible only on foot or horseback. 

Thanks for listening.

Erika Jaegers


